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Comments: My husband and I are avid mountain bikers. We live in Durango and utilize the Boggy Draw system

trails year round. I have read the EA for the SVMP and it is clear that the trail system has been considered in the

impact assessment.

 

I support the SWCCA in their concerns that some issues were not addressed in enough detail in the EA. Their

comments are detailed and I'm sure you have them so I don't feel the need to repeat them, but I encourage you

to take them very seriously.  Keeping the trails open as much as possible during the logging operation, and

restoring vegetation and repairing the trail damage as quickly as possible are priorities for me personally. 

 

These trails are not known just by people in the Four Corners. On any weekend there are vehicles from all over

the U.S. at the trailheads. These trails are no secret, especially for avid mountain bikers using trail apps such as

Garmin, Trailforks and Mountain Bike Project. Your cooperation with stakeholders is an opportunity to showcase

what is possible when we all work together to sustain trail systems during logging operations. 


